
SUPREME COURT OF INDIA

 DATED: 14th August, 2020

CIRCULAR

It is hereby notified for information to the Members of the Bar, Party-in-person and

all  concerned that  the Competent  Authority  has been pleased to  direct  that  the week

commencing from 17.08.2020 shall  be  a  miscellaneous week.   During  this  week only

miscellaneous matters and specially directed matters (including 'mentioned' matters) will

be listed before the Hon'ble Courts.

     
              sd/-

                                                                Addl. Registrar (DEU)

Copy to:-

(1) Supreme Court Bar Association with five spare copies of the circular with a
request that the circular may be displayed on the Notice Board of the Bar
Association for the information of the Members of the Bar.

(2) Supreme Court Advocates-on-Record Association with five spare copies of
the circular with a request that the circular may be displayed on the Notice
Board  of  the  Association  for  the  information  of  the  Members  of  the
Association.

(3) All the Notice Boards

(4) All concerned


